
 

 

 

29th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It’s been a busy week in school this week…… 

 

Lakes 1 have been learning all about fireman and have been to visit the Fire Station. The 

fire service have asked us to pass on that they offer free smoke alarm checks and free 

installation of new smoke alarms. 

    
 

Key Stage 1/Key Stage 2 Move Group have been exploring their new topic ‘Summer at the 

Seaside’ whilst practising their critical skills including low kneeling, standing and sitting 

cross legged. 

    
 

Lakes 6 have been learning about where our food comes from. They read the story of ‘The 

Little Red Hen’, planted some seeds and baked some bread! 

    

 



 

 

 

Lakes 7 had a fab time at South Lakes Safari Zoo, looking at all the animals. 

    
 

Lakes 8, 11 and 12 enjoyed dancing around the Maypole this week.  

  
 

Lakes 10 has been working on their new sensory story, The Very Hungry Caterpillar. They 

have enjoyed using the Immersive Room and their little sensory room as well as making 

some art for display.  

    
 

  



 

 

 

Lakes 11 are visiting the beach each week as part of the Beach Schools Award which Chris 

is completing.  Developing independence, creativity and an awareness of the environment in 

which we live as well as having lots of fun and maybe getting a little wet and covered in 

sand. 

    
 

Lakes 11 and 12 have also joined together to take part in the Bright Stars enterprise 

project, more to follow on this over the coming weeks. 

 

Lakes 12 had a fantastic time at Whinlatter. They followed a recipe to make forest soup.  

    
 

Mountains 1 visited Whitehaven Harbour as part of their ‘Out and About topic’, they 

enjoyed exploring the local area and met the police who chatted to them about how they 

were helping the community.  

    
 

  



 

 

 

Mountains 2 and Mountains 3 enjoyed visiting Longlands Lake in partnership with the 

Rivers Trust. The students enjoyed a treasure hunt around the lake and pond dipping. They 

found tadpoles in the pond and saw some mallard ducks and swans. We hope to return soon 

to see the tadpoles turn into frogs. 

    
 

In Art Intervention Therapy students have been exploring new life and spring, culture and 

well being. 

    

 

Have a fab bank holiday weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


